
 

 
Calvin Lee, his Mom, Kee, & the LEE family 

invite us to celebrate  

2025 Year of the “Snake”   

sharing GOOD LUCK SPECIALITIES  

4:30 – 6:30 pm on Thursday, January 30th
  

at our CLUB HOUSE 

 

Delicious memories still linger of Chinese New Year 2024 hosted 

by the Lee Family 

SPACE is LIMITED - RSVP by 1/20 - Call your building Rep 

Do not remove this flyer -  High Point of Hartsdale C.A. 


